
October 9, 2012

Attendance:  Connie and Dennis Strain, Kim and Casey Goodson, Rich Joos, Wayne 
Caldwell, Jack Donner, and John Kennedy

John spoke to the group from Acts about the early church growing in faith and 
numbers.

The minutes were read and approved.

Financial
• The finance report was approved by the team.

Missions
• The team voted to give one-time mission funds to:

• $150 to Roadrunner Food Bank
• $1000 to Connection Ministries for an orphanage in Kenya
• $500 to The Ranches
• $388.86 to the church's benevolence fund

• The team voted to increase the monthly giving to the Belen food pantry to $250.  
The increase will begin in November.

Old business
• Walls have been removed from the Fellowship Hall.
• The copper line for the West Wing air conditioners was replaced.

New business
• The quarterly business meeting will be after church on October 28th. 
• The Harvest Festival will be held on October 28th.
• John will be out of town on the weekend of the 21st.
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